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NORTH SPORTSMAN’S CLUB

Visit us on the web at:  http://www.northsportsmansclub.net

Club Address:
1708 County Rte. 37 North
West Monroe, NY  13167

Club e-mail:
northsportsmansclub@yahoo.com

Club Mailing Address:
P.O. Box 1345

Cicero, NY  13035

Membership Renewals:
Sue Shaffer

47 Blount Road
Hastings, NY 13076

Hello!
Fall has arrived, the range is busy, and we've gained several 
new members!  We are currently 417 members strong and 
likely to grow even more this season.

We have an opening in our board of directors so 
nominations are being taken at this time for a final vote at 
the December meeting.

The 3D archery targets have been put away for the winter.

Many thanks to Bill Burnell who saved the club a LOT of 
money recently by volunteering to fix our tractor, in lieu of 
taking it in for service.  He took the time needed to find and 
fix the problem-- a dedication that seems rare these days!

2017 Dues 
According to our bylaws, all members who have renewed 
their membership dues on time (must be paid BEFORE 
March 1st) for the prior 5 years are “vested” and have stake 
in the assets of the club.

Enclosed with this newsletter please find, complete and 
return BOTH sides of the renewal forms  to keep your 
information up to date. Please renew on time to maintain 
your benefit and keep the club strong-- thanks!

New member orientations are held on the 2nd and 4th Saturdays each month from 9 AM - Noon or
by appointment. Please pass the word to any prospective members, or stop by at these times if you'd
like a quick refresher to re-acquaint yourself with the latest club facilities. 
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Club Calendar

Nov 14 – Meetings 6:30, 7:30 PM

Dec 12 – Meetings 6:30, 7:30 PM

Dec 12 – Meetings 6:30, 7:30 PM

Jan 7    – Winter Trap Starts

  Saturdays   10 AM-2PM

Jan 9    – Meetings 6:30, 7:30 PM

Feb 13 – Meetings 6:30, 7:30 PM

*Note: Board meetings are 
scheduled the same day as regular 

membership meetings -- they start 1 
hour earlier
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Quick Notes

Welcome to all of our new 
club members!

All members are reminded 
that there is NO HUNTING 
anywhere on club grounds.
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Daily Drawing Payouts

Club Treasurer Gene Pierson 
reports the payouts for the 
month of August were $610.00 
with total sales of $700.00. 
That amounts to 140 tickets  
sold out of 1000.

We had  9 - $50.00 winners 
and 16 - $10.00 winners.  

Profit from  sales was $90.00.  
This was not one of our best 
months for the club but a great 
month for you, the members.

Congratulations to the winners 
and thanks to everyone who 
purchased the tickets. Profits 
from tickets goes toward 
publishing our bi-monthly 
newsletter.

Winter Trap League 
Starts Saturday 
January 7

Come out to join us!  It's a 
great excuse to get out of the 
house and have some fun with 
friends, and make new ones!

We'll continue to practice on 
Sundays as weather and 
schedule allow-- watch your 
email for availability. 

Also be sure to ask for 
discount coupons available to 
members for  practice rounds. 

NYSCC

The New York State 
Conservation Council is 
taking applications for 
committe members.  This is a 
great way to stay abreast of 
current issues affecting 
sportsmen state wide and 
voice any concerns in a 
productive way that will aid 
our state representatives in 
making prudent informed 
decisions in Albany.

The NYSCC is currently 
assisting a petition drive for 
"Access the Adirondacks"  -- 
a group dedicated toward 
providing fair and reasonable 
public access to state lands.

For more info:
 Phone 315-894-3302

email nyscc@nyscc.com

For Online Members:

“Access The Adirondacks” petition can be found here:

http://www.accessadk.com/petition.pdf

NYSCC publishes the "Grass Roots News" which is a great 
collection of articles of interest to outdoorsmen.  GRN archives can 
be found here:

 http://www.nyscc.com/previousyeargrn.html

NYSCC committee applications can be found here:
http://www.nyscc.com/images/Committee_App.pdf

And the NYSCC web site is here:
http://www.nyscc.com/welcome.html
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